
CITIZEN PETITION FORM  
                                                                  Date:   1/7/2021  

Issue:   Fall turkey license is not a qualifying license.  

Which rule are you seeking to create or revise? Please include a copy of the rule you are proposing to create or change, 
preferably with the change made in redline format.   

▶ QUALIFYING LICENSES On sale starting March 1 All applicants must first purchase or hold a qualifying hunting license for the 
current license year BEFORE applying for either the primary or secondary big game draws. Online draw applications will not be 
accessible until you purchase your qualifying license. Qualifying licenses are 2020 annual resident and nonresident small game, 
annual resident combo small game/fishing, NEW annual resident senior combo small game/fishing (these licenses are valid 
March 1, 2020–March 31, 2021), annual resident and nonresident spring turkey, resident veteran lifetime combo small 
game/fishing and NEW resident first responder lifetime combo small game/fishing. Licenses must be valid for the current 2020 
license year and are available for purchase starting March 1. A 2020 Habitat Stamp will be automatically added when 
purchasing your qualifying license, if applicable.  
I am proposing Fall Turkey be added to the list of Qualifying licenses and or be able to use an unfilled Spring Turkey license in 
the fall season. 
  
  
  
Why are you seeking to create or revise this rule? Please include a general statement of the reasons for the requested rule or 
revision and any relevant information related to the request.  

I am seeking the revision of this rule due to the purchasing of two spring turkey licenses in the past two years and not going out 
and hunting once.  My wife has no interest in hunting small game and no time due to kids wrapping up the school year and other 
things going on that time of year to spring turkey hunt. She loves to deer and elk hunt every year, so we set the time aside to hunt 
in the fall. She has shown interest in turkey hunting, but like listed earlier, does not have the time to hunt in the spring. She would 
like to hunt in the fall but sees it as a waste of money to be required to purchase a spring turkey license that she can’t use and 
then pay for another one in the fall. The financial aspect is the same for CPW. Please consider this change for I have spoken to 
many others that share the same idea. Thanks,  

  

Clint Webb  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
Petitioner’s name: Clint Webb  

 
 
 


